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Recently Deceased     
 

Michael Mallon (Eglish, formerly 
Reaskmore) 

Joey Mc Cann (Newry) 

Seamus Mc Caul (England) 

 

 

 

Parish Mission Statement 
 

Killeeshil Parish Pastoral Council aims to meet the 

pastoral needs of the people of the Parish through 

fostering a more active involvement in living out 

Christ’s mission.                                                             

Like the Good Samaritan, we value each Parish 

member and the contribution each can make to the 

building up of an active and caring community. 

 

Mass Schedule for Week Beginning 20th/21st March  
Mass will be celebrated via webcam at the following times:  

 
 

Sat 20th Tullyallen 7.00pm  Paul Quinn 
Sun 21st Tullyallen 11.00am  Joe & Ellen Mallon & Dec’d Family 
      Members 
Mon 22nd Tullyallen 7.30pm  Stations of the Cross & Novena Prayers 
Tue 23rd Tullyallen 10.00am  
Wed 24th Tullyallen 10.00am Special Intention 
Thurs 25th Tullyallen 10.00am Feast of the Annunciation 
Fri 26th  Tullyallen 10.00am  
Sat 27th Ackinduff 7.00pm   
Palm Sun  Aughnagar 9.00am   
Palm Sun  Tullyallen 11.00am Odhran Mc Kane (1st Anniv.)   

 

Act of Spiritual Communion 

My Jesus, 

I believe that you are present in the Most Holy Sacrament. 

I love you above all things, and I desire to receive you into my 
soul. 

Since I cannot at this moment receive you sacramentally, 

come at least spiritually into my heart. 

I embrace you as if you were already there and unite myself 
wholly to you. 

Never permit me to be separated from you.  Amen. 

 

Priests in Pastoral Area 
 
Ballygawley:   Fr Michael O Dwyer  Tel: 8556 7096     
Aghaloo & Carnteel:   Fr. Cathal Deveney    Tel:  8555 7212     
   Fr. Dermot Mc Caul  Tel:   3756 8288 
Beragh:          Msgr Colum Curry     Tel: 8075 8206     
   Fr P.J. Mc Crory         Tel:  8075 8344                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                        
 

Archdiocese of Armagh 
 

Website  www.armagharchdiocese.org 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                              

 
 

Stations of the Cross                                                 
Stations of the Cross will be prayed online this 
Monday 22nd March at 7.30pm.  This will be 
followed by our Miraculous Medal Novena 
prayers.   Please note: there will be no Mass 
on Monday night.   

First Holy Communion                                                     
Please Note: We have had to change the date 
for First Holy Communion.  This is to enable 
the children to be properly prepared.  The 
new date is Saturday 12th June at 11.00am - 
the Feast of the Immaculate Heart of the 
Blessed Virgin Mary. 

Thank You                                                                      
A very sincere word of thanks and appreciation 
to all those who made their parish contributions             
during the week. In these challenging times your 
support and solidarity means a great deal.              
Weekly Collection   £1,723.00                        
Development Collection £350.00                      
Standing Orders  £170.00                    
Online Donations  £180.00                

Donate Online 
We now have an online facility to assist    
anyone who may wish to support our parish at 
this time.  To access this facility visit 
www.parishofkilleeshil.com and locate                          
“Donate to our Parish” button.                                                      
A step by step guide is provided.                               
Thank you to those who have already made  
use of our online donation facility. 
 

Parish Draw 
Our next Parish Draw will be held this Monday 
22nd March. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Divine Mercy Novena 
The Divine Mercy Novena commences on            
Good Friday, 2nd April and concludes on Mercy 
Sunday, 11th April.  On Divine Mercy Sunday, 
Mass will be celebrated in the Church of the 
Immaculate Conception, Beragh by                          
Fr John Mc Callion.  The Chaplet will be recited 
before Mass.  Novena leaflets are available at 
the back of all churches in our pastoral area.  
 
Survey on ‘Peoples Priorities’ within Health and 
Social Care NI 
The COVID-19 pandemic had major impacts on 
health and social care in Northern Ireland during 
2020/21. The Patient and Client Council are keen 
to hear how the pandemic has affected your 
healthcare or social care, and how appropriate 
and effective you feel the Health and Social Care 
(HSC) response to COVID-19 has been. 
  
They are engaging with the public through this 
survey in an effort to understand: 

·  People’s experiences of using HSC 
services during the COVID-19 pandemic; 
·  The consequences of COVID-19 for 
people’s routine / scheduled healthcare 
and social care. 
·  People’s levels of satisfaction with the 
restrictions imposed on ‘normal’ HSC 
services due to COVID-19; and 
·  The extent to which people feel that 
they have been adequately informed on 
how to keep themselves (and the wider 
population) safe and healthy. 

  
The survey aims to evaluate the HSC response to 
COVID-19 to date, from the perspective of 
service users. Findings will be reported in a way 
that will avoid identifying individuals or their 
responses.                                                                      
Complete the survey over the phone by calling 
our Freephone number on 0800 917 0222; or 
Should you need a paper copy posted to 
you please contact David Cassidy on                  
0776 613 8810 or at david.cassidy@pcc-ni.net 

mailto:david.cassidy@pcc-ni.net

